
 
 
Wednesday 19 March 2025 

 

Dear Parents, Caregivers and Students, 

 

Our Senior Choir has entered The Big Sing 2025. This competition is held in early June, when we will be 

performing at the Auckland Town Hall. Our choir of 26 will be combining with the Elim Christian College 

Botany Choir of 39, to create a 65 member choir. 

 

More details will follow shortly,  but we already know that we will have four combined rehearsals with 

Botany and Mt. Albert schools, as well as our regular Thursday lunchtime rehearsals (1:20-2:00). It is 

essential that students attend all these rehearsals as we have a small window of time to prepare this 

repertoire.  

 

Combined Rehearsals 

Please take note of the upcoming date and time this term for the first combined Big Sing rehearsal for 

2025. 

Saturday 5th April, 9:45-2:00 pm, Elim Golflands Campus 

 

The dates and locations for at least three further combined rehearsals are yet to be confirmed. Several 

will be held during school time, and at least one more on a Saturday. We will give you advanced notice 

for these dates. 

 

The Big Sing 2025 

We will provide further information about our final performance date, costings and transport details to 
the Town Hall in the upcoming weeks.  

Please fill in this ONLINE PERMISSIONS SLIP as soon as possible. 

Kind regards,  
 
Sarah Dunn MMus, GradDipTchg 
HOLA Music  

sarah.dunn@elimmtalbert.school.nz 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfYTY_U8Ns6IigUaM2Di5KGDGbVZM7jmecynV6o9bdqh6uMKA/viewform?usp=sharing

